
Hunt Mining Corp. Announces Director Resignation

SPOKANE, WASHINGTON--(Marketwired - Dec. 3, 2013) - Hunt Mining Corp. 
(TSX VENTURE:HMX) ("Corporation") announces the resignation of Messer. Bryn 
Harman from the Board of Directors of the Corporation, owing to personal reasons and 
other commitments. The Corporation's Board sincerely thanks Messer. Harman for his 
contributions and time with the Corporation, and wishes him well in all his endeavors.

About Hunt Mining 

Hunt Mining Corp. has been an active and aggressive explorer in Santa Cruz since 2006. 
During that time, Hunt's wholly owned subsidiary, Cerro Cazador S.A., has completed a 
large amount of exploration activity including approximately 57,000 meters of HQ core 
drilling, 416 line kilometers of Induced Polarization geophysical surveys and more than 
15,000 surface channel, chip, and trench samples. Historical results and additional 
information can be viewed at www.huntmining.com.
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